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February 6, 2008
Background: 

As summarized in a recent memo from Beth Paul, Interim Provost (see attached), a problem exists in that while the college has a process for approving new programs and while all undergraduate programs were reviewed as part of Transformation, no systematic process that spans the departmental, school, and institutional levels exists for approving changes to programs and curricula over time.  The memo also acknowledges that the Graduate Program Council has been working on a related plan that addresses  the review of graduate programs and curricula and the role of the GPC, which reports to CAP,  in that process.  In addition, the memo recommends a process for review and approval of program and curricular change.

 Charge: 
The Steering Committee asks that the Committee on Academic Programs recommend policies and procedures to institute a system for approving and reporting program and curricular changes, including both undergraduate and graduate.  In doing so, CAP should also consider the potential for an expanded role for GPC.  In proceeding, CAP is asked to devise a procedure that should sustain and enrich TCNJ’s culture of assessment as well as determine and address any effects of curricular or course change on other school or departmental programs.  
Testimony:
In forwarding recommendations, please include a brief summary of outreach efforts and the main positions presented.
Timeline:
Steering asks that this work be completed by May 2008.  

